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Dear members of the finance committee,

I understand that proposed cuts to the Alaska Marine Highway System would reduce ferry
 service in North Lynn Canal this summer. The Department of Transportation has identified
 this route as one in very high demand by the traveling public. In fact, I intend to take my car
 to Haines in August for a trip to Denali with my parents that will be visiting from Michigan. 

Please ensure that the AMHS has the funds necessary to provide daily service in North Lynn
 Canal.

John Hudson
Juneau
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